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Monday 27th March 2017.
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

Our Pupil Voice group have asked me to write to you to let you know that the films we will be watching on Movie Night, Friday 31st March 5-7 p.m. For pupils in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 
(Classes 1, 2 and 3).

They will be Matilda, Moshi Monsters and Lego Movie.

Children are to go home as usual and can come back to school in onesies or PJs if they wish, bring a cushion to sit on, a teddy and of course a snack and drink.

The Movies begin at 5 p.m. and the children will be ready for collection at 7 p.m.

Please could you return the slip with payment below by Thursday 30thMarch.

Also please could you inform staff of pick up arrangements when they are dropped off to school.

All children will be dismissed from the front entrance at 7p.m.


The excitement continues this weekend as the PTA will be holding a Spring Fair in the Whittingham Memorial Hall this Saturday 1st April 10.30a.m. – 12.30p.m. Any offers of help are most appreciated as are raffle prizes or donations to the stalls.

We hope to see you there!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Many Thanks
Mrs Fortescue

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

My child/ren ………………………………………………. (name/s) will be attending Movie Night on Friday 31st March 5-7 p.m.		
I enclose the sum of £…………………………….. (£1.00 per child)
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